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4th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We hope that you and your families have had a restful summer break and are looking forward to the start 
of a new academic year. We look forward to welcoming all students this week and wanted to send a few 
key reminders.  
  
Tuesday 5th September  
  
Year 7 induction students to arrive no later than 8:40am and meet in the E Block playground.   
  
Year 12 induction in the Theatre commences at 9:00 am  
  
Wednesday 6th September  
  
All students to arrive in school by 11:20am and be in the following areas:  
  
New Year 7 - Straight to tutor rooms  
New Year 8 – E block playground   
New Year 9 – D block playground  
New Year 10 – S Block playground  
New Year 11 – A Block playground (previous site of M Block)  
Sixth form – Hall  
  
We value the partnership we share with you in ensuring a safe and conducive learning environment for 
your child at Rooks Heath. It is our priority to maintain a uniform policy that contributes to a focused and 
respectful atmosphere within our school community. We want to remind you of our school's uniform 
policy, which includes specific guidelines regarding uniforms, piercings, hair colour, and footwear. These 
guidelines are in place to promote a sense of discipline, equality, and pride in our school identity.  
  
Uniform Policy Overview:  

1. Correct Uniform: All students are expected to wear the correct school uniform, including 
the appropriate attire for each day.  
2. Piercings: Piercings are not allowed. Only one piercing per earlobe for small earrings is 
allowed.  
3. Hair Colour: Students' hair colour should be within the natural range of colours. Unnatural 
hair colours are not allowed in any format.  
4. Footwear: Students must wear the designated school footwear.  

  
To maintain a consistent and fair approach, any student who attends school with incorrect uniform attire 
or breaches the rules on piercings, hair colour, or footwear will be sent home. They will be asked to return 
to school in the correct attire, adhering to our school uniform policy.  
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We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter and have confidence that you will 
have used the holiday time wisely to ensure your child is in the correct full school uniform. By working 
together, we can uphold the values and standards we hold at Rooks Heath School. Please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding the school uniform policy or any 
other matter related to your child's education. 
  
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

Mr S Ahmed 

Deputy Headteacher 
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